

MACKSVILLE COUNTRY CLUB

Wallace Street (PO Box 118) MACKSVILLE NSW 2447
Phone No: (02) 6568 1400 Fax No: (02) 6568 4044

Email: office@macksvillecountryclub.com.au ACN 000 715 775 ABN 86 000 715 775

Mayor Rhonda Hoban c/- Nambucca Shire Council 44 Princess St Macksville NSW 2447

Dear Mayor Hoban

Macksville Country Club is a not-for-profit Organisation and we struggle to keep afloat because of ageing members and increasing expenses. We are lucky that we have many volunteers who work at our club to cut down on our costs. However, often we cannot afford equipment and rely on donations.

Recently we were able to secure funding from ClubsNSW to complete a 3 hole golf course (learners can go around three times for 9 hole competitions). The course has taken nearly 6 years to complete with the help of our dedicated volunteers. As you know we opened the junior golf course on Sunday. The next step is to start lessons for juniors and hold small regular competitions. Juniors are our future and the key to keeping our course open.

In order to start the work with juniors, we need golf clubs, bags, carts, balls tees, etc. However, because golf equipment is expensive, we need financial assistance.

We ask that Council help us by contributing \$500 towards sets of clubs including bags, push carts, balls and tees for the children. We hope you can help.

Warm Regards

Dema Stughen Desma Hughes

Director of Macksville Country Club